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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Taylor Dabb <taylordabb@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 8:56 AM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: PSE Rate Increase - Disapproval

Hello representative of the Public Counsel Section of the Washington Attorney General’s office, 
 
I am writing today to voice my dissatisfaction with the proposed ERF filed by PSE on 11/7/18. This proposed 
rate increase puts undue burden on families for whom utility costs are already too high. Myself and many 
neighbors use natural gas to heat their home, and put simply a cost increase of 2.7% will hurt hard-working, tax-
paying families. 
 
I ask that you and your colleagues fight this rate increase with all of your authority, for the sake of many 
Washington families that are already struggling to keep their loved ones warm. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Taylor Dabb 
16202 3rd Ave SE, Bothell, WA 98012 
2537226727 


